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Exeter Conservation Commission						  August 9, 2016
Site Walk
On August 10th the Conservation Commission conducted a site walk to inform their review of the wetland application and conditional use permit for the proposed development at 8 Commerce Way.  Members in attendance included Bill Campbell, Ginny Raub, Anne Surman, Todd Piskovitz, and Andrew Koff.  Also in attendance was Kristen Murphy (Exeter’s Natural Resource Planner), Brendan Quigley (GES), John Lorden (MSC Engineers) and Michael Curry (C3i Inc). 
 
During the site walk the reviewed key components of the project such as the building corners, access road, stream crossing and trail connection.  
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